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Community Advisory Board for Nevada Test Site Programs 

Public Meeting in Pahrump, Nevada 
 

A public meeting hosted by the Community Advisory Board (CAB) for Nevada Test Site 

programs is scheduled from 6:30 - 9:00 p.m., Wednesday, February 8, 2006, at the Bob Ruud 

Community Center, 150 Highway 160, Pahrump, NV.  CAB members will kick off the evening  

from 6:30-7:00 p.m. with “The CAB Roadshow,” a presentation designed to explain the goals and 

objectives of the CAB.  The CAB will also provide the community with an update on radioactive  

waste management activities at the Nevada Test Site and explain the current membership recruitment 

campaign. 

The CAB is comprised of volunteer citizens who provide the U.S. Department of Energy 

National Nuclear Security Administration Nevada Site Office’s Environmental Management Program 

with informed recommendations on environmental activities at the Nevada Test Site.  The CAB 

sponsors four advertised public meetings a year and is chartered under the U.S. Department of  

Energy’s Environmental Management Site Specific Advisory Board. 

All CAB meetings are open to the public and the public is encouraged to actively participate.  

For additional information on CAB meetings or activities, visit the CAB website http://www.ntscab.com 

or email NTSCAB@aol.com. 

 

 
 
NSO-06-01               - 30 - 
 
 
NNSA/NSO Office of Public Affairs   http://www.nv.doe.gov  P.O. Box 98518 Las Vegas, NV  89193-8518 


